
March 7, 2012

Mrs. Kristen Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

RE: EB-2011-0173 IRM3 2012 Electricity Distribution Rate, Hydro

Hawkesbury Inc. Request to extend HHI’S Reply Submission due date

from March 20, 2012 to March 30, 2012.

Ms. Walli

On March 6, 2012, HHI acknowledge that our Reply Submission is due on

March 20, 2012.

HHI cannot meet March 20, 2012 deadline. Do to the March break,

internally a lack of resources is the cause. Furthermore our external

consultant will also be short on resources due to March break activities.



HHI would seeks Board approval to extend the Reply Submission due date

to March 30, 2012.

HHI appreciate the Board Staff, SEC and VECC understanding in this

matter.

Michel Poulin
Manager, Hydro Hawkesbury Inc.
613-632-6689


